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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2736 provides a mechanism for the registration of noncommercial trailers.  Noncommercial 

trailers are to include implements of husbandry.  The measure would require the Tax 

Commission to issue a distinctive number and certificate of registration and a decal to the owner 

of a noncommercial trailer.  The decal is to be attached to the rear of the trailer in clear view.  

The fee for registration is set at $15 to be collected every 3 years.  The measure apportions the 

fee with $9 to the General Revenue Fund, $2 to the motor license agent, $2 to the Firearms 

Instructors Revolving Fund, and $2 to the Oklahoma State University-Agricultural Extension 

Division-Educational and General Operations Revolving Fund. 

 

The measure repeals Title 47, Section 1133.3 relating to optional registration of noncommercial 

trailers. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2736 provides for a $15 registration fee on noncommercial trailers every 3 years and 

provides for apportionment of such fees to the General Revenue Fund ($9.00), motor license 

agents ($2.00), the Firearms Instructors Revolving Fund ($2.00), and the Oklahoma State 

University-Agricultural Extension Division- Educational and General Operations Revolving 

Fund ($2.00). 

 

The noncommercial trailers registration fees provided in HB 2736 will generate an estimated 

total over each 3 year period of $2,625,000, or on average $875,000 annually.  Such an amount 

would result, on average, in annual apportionments as follows: 

 

  
avg. annual revenue 

General Revenue 
 

$525,000 

Motor license agents 
 

$116,667 

Firearms Instruction Rev. Fund 
 

$116,667 

OSU- Extension- Rev. Fund 
 

$116,667 

 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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